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Gilliam, Allen

Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:51 AM

'pfitz_2003@yahoo.com’; Temple, Jessica

Gage, Hannah; Leamons, Bryan

RE: AR0033987_corrected Dumas NPDES permit and SIU info_20160713

As per our phone call this a.m., | contacted Lloyd Downen (870.382.2980) with Central Wire (CW) located in Dumas.

Lloyd indicated CW did conduct drawing and heat treating of numerous alloys of wire to meet customer specified
diameters and tensile strengths. He indicated the only “wastewater” generated on-site was an emulsion of coolants and
lubricants which are hauled off-site when spent.

He indicated any wastewater discharged to the City was sanitary only. Therefore, Central Wire is not considered a
Significant Industrial User (SIU) under the Federal Pretreatment definition in 40 CFR 403.3(v).

This message is being sent to verify Part 2A of your permit application regarding SIUs is correct.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625



